
What’s Happening at Nathalia & District 
Historical Society 

 
N&DHS has been given a grant by Public Records Victoria for $10,500 
to assist us to digitize the Nathalia Heralds from 1894 to 1813. This 
will make searching for your family history much easier. Once 
completed by the National Library it will be available to all on TROVE. 

We are most grateful for this generous donation. 

 
 

N&DHS has been given a grant from Bendigo Bank Community 
Grants for $2,300 to cover five Honour Boards given to the Society by 
organisations that have ceased to operate in the Nathalia District. 
This grant will protect the boards which are art of our history. Many 
thanks, Bendigo Bank, for your support. 

 
 

N&DHS held a stall at the recent Nathalia Agricultural Show. Donated 
items were on display, information about our group and how to join, 
and one of our members demonstrated the art of spinning wool.  


